
 

 We have the room, the 
curriculum, the equip-
ment and the toys. We 
still need 
teachers 
and stu-

dents!  Will you join us in 
prayer as we seek God’s 
provision for a CCA pre-
school to begin in September 2015? 

#ÏÍÉÎÇ 

%ÖÅÎÔÓ 

$ÅÃȢ ρςȡ  &ÉÅÌÄÔÒÉÐ ÔÏ 

"0/ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÃÏÎȤ

ÃÅÒÔ 

$ÅÃȢ ρψȡ   ##! 

#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍ 

ÁÔ χȡππÐÍ 

$ÅÃȢ ςςɀ *ÁÎȢ ςȡ  

#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ 6ÁÃÁÔÉÏÎ-  

.Ï 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 

 

/ÐÅÒÁÔÉÏÎ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ #ÈÉÌÄ 

D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 4 

#ÁÓÔÉÌÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ !ÃÁÄÅÍÙ 

0ÒÁÉÓÅÓ 

&ÏÒ )ÍÍÁÎÕÅÌȟ 'ÏÄ 

7ÉÔÈ 5ÓȦ            -ÅÒȤ

ÒÙ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓȦ 

'ÅÎÅÒÏÕÓ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȤ

ÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÔÏ 

ÉÎÖÅÓÔ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕȤ

ÄÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÅÔÅÒÎÉÔÙȦ 

/## ÂÏØÅÓ ÆÕÌÌ ÏÆ 

ÇÉÆÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÌÏÖÅȦ 

0ÒÁÙÅÒ  

2ÅÑÕÅÓÔÓ 

'ÕÉÄÁÎÃÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 

#ÏÕÎÃÉÌ  

3ÐÉÒÉÔÕÁÌ ÁÎÄ ÁÃÁȤ

ÄÅÍÉÃ ÇÒÏ×ÔÈ ÉÎ ÓÔÕȤ

ÄÅÎÔ ÂÏÄÙ 

&ÉÎÁÎÃÅÓ ÔÏ ÍÅÅÔ 

ÍÏÎÔÈÌÙ ÏÂÌÉÇÁÔÉÏÎÓ 

(ÅÁÌÔÈÙ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÁÎÄ 

ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ 

ÃÏÌÄ ÁÎÄ ПÌÕ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ 

CCA is online!  Our  newsletter and application forms, alumni connections, upcoming dates and photo 
albums are all available online.  You can also find and friend us on Facebook.  We would love to keep 
in touch with you!   
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585.493.2528 

in-

×××ȢÃÁÓÔÉÌÅÃÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎȢÏÒÇ 

Castile Christian Academy alum-
ni are a dynamic group of gradu-
ates who are building strong 
families, living out their faith, 
experiencing adventures and 
serving in careers ranging from 
the mission field to the business 
world. We want to know what's 
new with you! Please “Contact 
Us” at ǿǿǿΦŎŀǎǝƭŜŎƘǊƛǎǝŀƴΦƻǊƎ 
or email  
ǊƧƻƘƴǎƻƴϪŎŀǎǝƭŜŎƘǊƛǎǝŀƴΦƻǊƎΦ 
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Four snow days did not hamper the collec-
tion and distribution of our OCC boxes of 

love.  We are 
thankful for 
every donation 
to this annual 
ministry. Please 
pray with us for 
each boy and 
girl who re-
ceives a box this 
Christmas.  
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Third grade students have a 
“store” equipped with 
snacks and school supplies. 
Under the direction of their 
teacher, Mrs. Mitzel, stu-
dents learn management 
skills, pricing, handling 
money, keeping inventory 
and restocking as neces-
sary.  

We have had missionaries join us this first 
quarter for Chapel and in class. Pastor and 
Mrs. Ben and Jacquelyn Campbell shared 
their recent ministry in Sierra Leone. Miss 
Rose Shero shared with 
elementary students 
about her work in Alba-
nia. For more pictures 
and information, please 
visit the “Photo Album” 
section at 
ǿǿǿΦŎŀǎǝƭŜŎƘǊƛǎǝŀƴΦƻǊƎ. 
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 Please join us Thursday, December 18 at 7pm for our 
Annual Christmas Celebration! Students will be per-

forming Christmas skits with refreshments following.  
We hope to see you here!    


